
 

 

Teddy Lausier Named The University Club’s Head Golf Professional 

February 26, 2018 

Richmond, KY – The University Club at Arlington has named Teddy Lausier as its new Head Golf 
Professional. 

“Teddy brings a vibrant and charismatic personality to our club,” General Manager Todd Christian 
said. “Combining this with his numerous years of head professional experience, I believe we have a perfect 
fit for our membership.” 

Lausier is the ninth head golf professional since the founding of The University Club at Arlington in 1967.  

“I am genuinely excited about becoming the head golf professional here at Arlington,” Lausier said.  “Since 
the start of this journey I have felt very much at home and each member has been so gracious and has 
welcomed me with open arms.” 

Lausier served as the University Club’s assistant golf professional during the 2017 season. Prior to joining 
The University Club, Lausier spent the majority of his golf career in Florida, working in both private and 
public courses in a variety of roles. While at the Tampa Palms Golf & Country Club, Lausier was named the 
North Florida Professional Golfers’ Association 1995 Assistant Golf Professional of the Year. Lausier also 
worked as the head golf professional at both Bloomingdale Golfers Club, 1996-1999, and Golden Hills Golf 
& Turf Club, 1999-2005. 

Most recently, Lausier spent 10 years teaching social studies and coaching basketball and golf at St. John 
Lutheran High School in Ocala, Fla. Under his guidance, many golf team members won tournaments at 
the state level and some went on to play college golf. Lausier’s own daughter, Paige, was one of these 
golfers who earned an Ohio Valley Conference Championship while at Morehead State University and 
qualified to compete at the NCAA tournament in 2009.   

Lausier has strong family ties and has been married to Traci, an elementary school teacher, for 29 years. 
Together they have two children, Paige and Teddy, and two grandchildren Noah and Eva.  

“I believe members will find Teddy to be very approachable and a great administrator of our golf leagues 
and tournaments,” Christian said.  “Teddy’s approach to teaching is fun and non-intimidating; members 
looking to improve their game or just beginning will find him to be a very genuine and dedicated 
teacher.  As our golf season nears, I encourage members to stop in the pro shop and meet our new Head 
Golf Professional, Teddy.” 

Lausier has already begun his duties as head golf professional and can be reached at 
teddy.lausier@eku.edu or (859) 622-2207. 
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